
Panda Preschool, Sticky Mitts and Tiny Tots 

Sponsored Rainbow Challenge 2024 

Dear parent/carer 

This year our annual challenge is a search and find based on the colours of the rainbow.  

We hope that children and adults will have fun together seeking out and collecting a 

range of items for each colour and that friends and relations will be encouraged to help.  

As well as being a fun and educational activity this is also our fundraising initiative for this 

half term and we rely on generous sponsorship of your child so that we can enhance the 

experiences and resources at Panda and Sticky Mitts,  

By playing and talking with your child about the rainbow collection and the colours you 

will help them progress in their social, language and emotional development. The time 

you spend playing together will help them learn all sorts of things – including new 

vocabulary, counting, drawing, and exploring. 

The challenge is designed to be manageable for busy families.  You can collect a colour 

a week as we will be doing at Sticky Mitts and Panda or just as you have time.  

We hope that you will help your child to take some photos, draw or write a list of what has 

been collected. Photos can be posted on our Facebook page or onto the enclosed 

record sheet.  

Each child will get a certificate for attempting and hopefully completing the challenge. 

Copies of this letter and the sponsorship form will be emailed to you in addition to the hard 

copies here.   

You will have 9 Weeks from April 8th to June 3rd   to work on the challenge.   

 

Colour Date Number of items 

Red April 8th  

Orange April 15th  

Yellow April 22nd  

Green April 29th   

Blue May 6th   

Indigo May 13th   

Violet May 20th   

Rainbow May 27th   

Please return the sponsor sheet and money raised by June 7th 

Thank you from the children, Panda Staff and Committee 


